
THE CORPORATION OF THE
TOWNSHIP OF MATACHEWAN

June 28, 2022

Premier Doug Ford
Premier of Ontario
Legislative Building
Queen' s Park
Toronto ON M7A 1A1

Dear Premier Ford: 

At the meeting held on June 15, 2022, the Council of the Corporation of
the Township of Matachewan passed Resolution 2022- 148 supporting the
inclusion of the mailing add resses of voters on voter' s lists provided to
candidates. 

A copy of Resolution 2022-148 is attached. Your consideration and
support of this resolution would be greatly appreciated. 

Barbara Knauth
Deputy Clerk

bk

cc: Ontario Municipalities
Steven Clark - Ministryof Municipal Affairsand Housing
Canadian Civil Liberties Association

P.O. Box 177, Matachewan, ON POK 1M0
deputyclerktreasurer@matachewan. ca
www. matachewan. com

Phone: 705- 565-2274
Fax: 705- 565- 2564




